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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Marcia MacLeod OBJ2016/6111/P 24/11/2016  11:28:48 I object to this proposed development because it would set a precedent in the street, affect people's 

light and remove much needed garden space necessary for water run-off; with a river running 

underneath DPR, the destruction of run-off could lead to serious problems.
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